Dear First Grade Families,
Parent-Teacher conferences:  Please take a look at the PTC fast sheet in this folder to help you sign up for conference times.  Conferences are on Thursday, March 16th.  You can choose your time online!  I look forward to talking with each of you about your child and their progress!
Homework:  Keep working on your non-fiction reports at home.  They are due on Friday, March 17th.  Your child has two more weeks to finish their report!
[bookmark: _GoBack]KaBOOM!:  Please consider coming to our community dinner to learn about our playground update and see how you can help!  This is a great community event that is so important to our kids.  There will be a short presentation and a pizza dinner for all!  See you there.
Book it: The Book-It forms are due on Monday for the month of February.  Due to the snow days this week we have extended the due date!  If you still have it at home please send it in on Monday!  Thank you.
Have a great weekend!  Please contact me with any questions or concerns!  myetter@alansonvikings.net
 
